

BOGNOR REGIS TONE ZONE RUNNERS

CLUB COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

Venue: Online meeting

Wednesday 3 March 2021 at 6:30pm

Initials	Name	Attended	Initials	Name	Attended
CB	Claire Baker	Y	GP	Glenn Penfold	Y
NB	Nic Baglee	Y	JP	Jack Penfold	Y
IB	Ian Bayley	Y	CS	Carolyn Stapely	Y
CG	Chris Gallagher	Y	DSG	Duncan Stephenson-Gill	Y
KH	Keith Hardwell	Y	NS	Natalie Strudwick	Y
PLE	Peter Lee	Y	PW	Paul Wells	Y
PLO	Peter Lomax	Y			

Y = Attended, A = Apologies for absence, N = Not Present

Minutes

1. Apologies.
See attendees table above.
2. Minutes from the previous meeting.

All agreed **Actions: None**

3. A warm welcome was given to Nic Baglee who has joined the committee taking on the role of Social Events Co-ordinator. **Actions: None**
4. The committee noted the updated UKA guidance in relations to the Covid restrictions. **Actions: None**
5. GP/JP/CS gave feedback on the MMW challenge for February, there was positive feedback from club members to the challenge and all members who took part found the challenge really helped with motivation during the lockdown. The T-shirts printed had been well received and it was decided to split the money raised between the Bognor Regis Food Bank and Grandads Front Room. A cheque presentation will be arranged when lockdown ends. The committee thanked GP JP and CS for organising. **Actions: PW and CS to arrange presentations**
6. Chris gave an update on the club membership with membership due by the end of March. **Actions: None**

7. A discussion took place about the return to club. The committee decided to discuss the return at the May meeting when further information was available in relation to the easing of the current lockdown. **Actions: PW for future agenda**
8. GP gave an update on the club financial situation and confirmed the accounts have been audited ready for the AGM. **Actions: None**
9. Bognor FC (as a venue) of the Club's awards presentation night was discussed and dates were being looked into by NB. Committee members will submit a list of names for the awards by the end of May. KH to circulate the list of winners from last year. **Actions: NB, KH, ALL**
10. Christmas Party and events: the committee decided to book the Christmas party at Bognor FC for 2021. **Actions: NB**
11. NS gave an update on the uniforms it was decided to explore a general running shirt for club nights with a different style and Tonezone logo. **Actions: NS, PW**
12. AOB.

The club Strava account was raised and how the club can access the account Jack Penfold offered to look into it. **Actions: JP**

AGM reports to be complied by the end of March for the online AGM. **Actions: All**

IB raised the issue of the ALC bookings. **Actions: PW, CB**

The Mike Young tribute was raised and is still being looked into. **Actions: KH**

Next meeting will be held online on Wednesday 5 May 2021 at 6:30pm